
 
 

 

This email is for parents of students in Preschool to Year 13. 
 
Dear Parents, 

  
As a result of the increasing number of Covid cases in Qatar unfortunately as a school we have also 
been impacted on quite heavily. Currently we have a significant number of staff who have 
tested positive across both the Primary and Secondary school. We took the precautionary measure to 
test all staff last week and regrettably some of our teachers have returned positive results. To ease 
the potential chances of any further in school transmission and to ensure the health and safety of all 
of our staff we will be operating a reduced school day from tomorrow (Monday 10th January 2022) 
until further notice. As a school we must also be mindful of the impact online learning has on our 
students/children so we will be reducing the amount of screen time that our students/children 
currently access. This will not impact on the 'outstanding' online provision teachers at DBS provide. 
Students/children will continue with the same quality of lessons and follow up tasks.  See the revised 
school day below: 

  
Primary School: 

Preschool, Reception, Year 1, 4, 5, 6 

Registration 7:15am – 7:30am 

Period 1 7:30am – 8:15am 

Period 2 8:15am – 9:00am 

Period 3 9:00am – 9:45am 

Period 4 9:45am – 10:15am 

Break 10:15am – 11:00am 

Period 5 11:00am – 11:45am 

Period 6 11:45am – 12:30pm 

 
Year 2 & 3  

Registration 7:15am – 7:30am 

Period 1 7:30am – 8:15am 

Period 2 8:15am – 9:00am 

Period 3 9:00am – 9:45am 

Break 9:45am – 10:15am 

Period 4 10:15am – 11:00am 

Period 5 11:00am – 11:45am 

Period 6 11:45am – 12:30pm 

 

 

 



 
 

 

Secondary School: 

Registration 7:15am – 7:30am 

Period 1 7:30am – 8:15am 

Period 2 8:15am – 9:00am 

Period 3 9:00am – 9:45am 

Break 9:45am – 10:15am 

Period 4 10:15am – 11:00am 

Period 5 11:00am – 11:45am 

Period 6 11:45am – 12:30pm 

  
We hope these measures will ensure students/children remain fully engaged with their online learning 
and reduce the pressures on parents/staff during this challenging time. 

  
Thank you for your continued support during this difficult and testing time. If you wish to discuss any 
matters related to online learning, then please contact the relevant member of staff in school. All staff 
are available to respond to any questions or queries you may have. Please click the links below to view 
the contact details of the relevant staff members: 

  
Primary School  
Secondary School 
  
Thanks 

 
Paul Sherlock 
Executive Principal 
 

 
 
 
 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1e7fkF9azOHHjqO2imF-7w2MEW64gK-8t/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1P5KnlRyY2W5I2pg5pDv6vRyTv2AfszZo/view?usp=sharing

